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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Service List, D.P.U. 19-07, Investigation into Initiatives to 
Promote and Protect Consumer Interests in the Retail Electric 
Competitive Supply Market 

  
FROM: Greggory Wade, Hearing Officer 
  
RE: Procedural Notice 
  
DATE: July 27, 2021 
 
CC: 

 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary  

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

On July 2, 2021, the Department scheduled a technical session on Wednesday, July 
28, 2021, to discuss the bi-annual Enrollment and Automatic Renewal reports that 
Competitive Suppliers are required to submit pursuant to Order on Tier One Initiatives, 
D.P.U. 19-07-A at 71-74, 77-80 (2020).  The Joint Committee on Telecommunication, 
Utilities, and Energy has also scheduled a hearing for July 28, 2021 to discuss legislation 
related to competitive supply.  Recognizing that the D.P.U. 19-07 technical session may pose 
a conflict for stakeholders who wish to attend both events, particularly for those stakeholders 
who plan to testify at the legislative hearing, the Department has postponed the technical 
session.   

 
Department staff will identify a new date for the technical session, and provide 

stakeholders with the date, and information on accessing the session, in a subsequent 
memorandum.  
 
  
 
 


